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Comments: Please act to protect the Big-W federal Wilderness character of the Great Burn area. Do NOT allow it

to be opened to snowmobiles!  Instead we need to maintain the wilderness character of the area for critters and

for people.  Snowmobiles are loud, obnoxious, and destroy any sense of peace that the landscape holds for

those--be it people or wildlife--seeking the peace, solitude, and quiet of nature.  The ability of nature to provide

mental and spiritual rejuvenation is always of critical importance, and no more so than in this time of the

pandemic.


